24490 Sunnymead Blvd. Suite No. 215, Moreno Valley, Ca. 92553
Tel: (909) 247-5479 Fax: (909) 247-2790

March 19, 2003

Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill:

I thank you for the letter on receiving KHPY. We have only been on the air about 2 monihs in the expanded bend. We
have a 3 tower array from our old 1530 and are using them now to direct our night time power of 9000 watis toward the
Pacific Ocean.

The 10,000 watt day is also from our DX10 transmitier that has been converted to the 1670 kilocycles.
We plan to let 1530 disappear.
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